
 

 

December 23, 2022 

 

TO:  REGIONAL PLANNING ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

FROM:  AHRON HAKIMI, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

SUBJECT:  JANUARY 4, 2023, MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
The meeting of the Regional Planning Advisory Committee (RPAC) scheduled for 
Wednesday, January 4, 2023, has been cancelled.  
 
The Cancellation Notice can be found on the Kern COG website: 
 
https://www.kerncog.org/rpac-meetings/ 
 
We hope you all have a wonderful Holiday. 
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